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Bayside Sports

GAA football skills, with Dean from Naomh Barróg,
will begin for Rooms 1 & 2 on Friday, 10th
November. It will run for six weeks.
Tennis with Dan at Trackside is ongoing for Rooms 9
& 10.
Rooms 7 & 8 will begin tennis later in November.
We are super proud of our girls’ football team for
their performance over the past number of weeks.
It’s the first time a girls’ football team has made it
to a final in Croke Park. They played a fantastic
game of football! Thanks to all involved for the
organisation that went into preparing for this
memorable day. Thanks to our great neighbours in
Naomh Barróg for the use of their facilities over the
last number of weeks for our Boys’ and Girls’ Gaelic
Football Teams

Science Week 2023
Science Week 2023 will take place from 12th-19th
November. For more information on how to get
involved, please visit ScienceWeek.ie and also
follow developments using the hashtag
#scienceweek.

For Science Week 2023 it’s time to consider what it
means to be human in today’s world.
Curiosity about how we interact as human beings –
with each other and the world around us – has
driven scientific inquiry, leading to discoveries that
have transformed our understanding of the
universe. For Science Week 2023, the public is
being asked to consider the question of what lies
ahead for future generations. From the climate
emergency to social interaction and artificial
intelligence, how will future generations be
impacted?
Our very own BaySciFest will take place in school on
17/11/23 and parents will be able to visit the
school to take part at these times:

BaySciFest: 17/11/23
6ths: 9.45 - 10.30
3rds: 11.15 - 12.00
5ths: 12.30 - 1.15
4ths: 1.45 - 2.20

We are currently organising field trips for classes to
visit Centres of Excellence in STEM to celebrate
Science Week.
If any of our parents can facilitate a field trip to
their company, university etc, we would love to
hear from you!
We would also like to invite any parents that have
careers in STEM to come to our school during SW to
talk to our pupils about their jobs. If you are
interested in doing this, please contact Ms. Celine
Clonan at c.clonan@baysidesns.ie

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.baysidesns.ie or follow us on twitter @BaysideSns

https://www.sfi.ie/engagement/science-week/
http://www.google.com/
http://www.baysidesns.ie
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Green School News
Our first Green Meeting has taken place and all

class Green pupil representatives and their

Deputies were invited to attend. It was a great

opportunity to meet new pupils and to start our

discussion on this term’s theme of Litter and

Waste. This will be the theme of the current

Sep/Oct in school Green Newsletter..

There was a reminder about segregation of paper

waste in schools.

1.Use of the reusable paper trays is encouraged in

each classroom

2. It was decided that teams of Green pupils would

monitor the use of the dry, paper only PANDA bins

in each shared area.

3. The Recycle your Batteries boxes were

distributed to all classes

If there are any parents, grandparents, guardians

with an interest in gardening and have some spare

time you are very welcome to contact the school

via email s.murray@baysidesns.ie or by phone 01-

8393682 to chat about some volunteer projects.

Student Council for 2023/24
Our new Student Council for this academic year has

been elected and the first meeting has been

scheduled. Bayside Student Council is made up of

representatives from every class in the school and

meets with the Principal throughout the year to

discuss initiatives and make recommendations on

how we can continually improve our school's

learning environment.

Board of Management
Our current Board of Management members will
finish their term of office on 30th November and
the new Board will commence on 1st December
and run for the next four years. Many thanks to the
outgoing Board members for their support of our
school and all the time and input they have given
on a voluntary basis.

PABS News
Many thanks to PABS for the very successful
clothing recycling morning they organised last
month in conjunction with Bags2School. We are
very grateful to everyone who dropped off bags on
the day and for all the support for this school
initiative. PABS are now busy working on the
Scholastic Book Fair which is scheduled for 30th
November and will return to being an in person
event in the hall again, so don’t buy your books
anywhere else!

Nuacht!
Beidh rang a cúig (Seomra 5) ar Cúla 4 ar an
Domhnach ar an 5ú lá de mhí na Samhna idir 10-12
a chlog. Beidh na daltaí ag bácaireacht ar an teilifís
trí Ghaeilge. Comhghairdeachas le Bradán agus Sian
freisin a bhí ag caint le TG4 faoin gcluiche i bPáirc
an Chrócaigh. Táimid an-bhródúil aisti go léir.

Dates for your Diary
- Parent Teacher meetings 22nd & 23rd November
after school. Letter with details to follow after
midterm.

- Science Week 12th-19th November. BayScifest on
in the Hall on 17th November.

-Scholastic Book Fair run by PABS 30th November

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.baysidesns.ie or follow us on twitter @BaysideSns

mailto:s.murray@baysidesns.ie
http://www.google.com/
http://www.baysidesns.ie

